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Press Release 
Mozel Sanders Foundation Plans on Feeding Indianapolis Families in November 

Indianapolis IN, June 15, 2020:  Entering its 49th year, The Mozel Sanders Foundation plans to feed on Thanksgiving Day 

despite the challenges of COVID-19. 

 

Stephanie Sanders, Executive Director and Past President/CEO of the organization, shares “Our plan is to move 

forward with our normal preparations as we are sensing that there will be an even greater need this year compared 

to last year.”      
 

Board Member Michael Ruggiero is leading the effort to develop a secondary plan in case social distancing is still in 

place.  “Our plan is to determine in mid – late September which plan we will put into action.  We are hoping that the 

social distancing we are doing now will help get the coronavirus under control so that we can operate business as 

usual.”   

 

“Times like these we are truly put to the test. Working together and continuing to serve is a testament to the vision and 

legacy of this organization.”  states Stephen Mozel James Sanders, President and CEO   

 

Ms. Sanders is the daughter-in-law of Founder the Late Rev. Mozel Sanders and the widow of the Late Rev. Roosevelt 

Sanders, Sr. and had been the President and CEO since Rev. Roosevelt’s passing in 2010.  Her youngest son, Stephen 

Mozel James Sanders, is the current President and CEO. 

 

People can always contribute to the Mozel Sanders Foundation, Inc. individuals can go to the website at 

MozelSanders.org and contribute through PayPal or credit/debit card, they can text Mozel to 313131, can contribute 

through the CashApp using $mozelsanders or through snail mail c/o Mozel Sanders Foundation, Inc., 709 N Belmont 

Ave., Indianapolis IN 46222.   

 

Mozel Sanders Foundation, Inc. is longest running organization in the country feeding the most people on 

Thanksgiving Day. “We also give away groceries every 2nd Thursday of the month at our base location Mt. Vernon 

Community Baptist Church, 709 N. Belmont Avenue, Indianapolis IN 46222.  A healthy mind begins with a full 

stomach,” states Stephen Sanders.    

 

For more information, please contact Stephanie Sanders at 317-506-8224 or PR Contact Dawn Jones at 919-649-5358.   

 

About The Mozel Sanders Foundation:   

The Mozel Sanders Foundation is a non-profit organization, established in 1971, that has been feeding the hungry for 

over 40 years. Last year, the foundation served over 20,000 hot meals on Thanksgiving Day. The Mozel Sanders 

Foundation gives hope to the hungry and empowers youth & adults in Central Indiana.  2021 will be our 50th year in 

serving the Indianapolis community.   
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